SOoUuTH CAROLINA ELECTRIC & GAS COMPANY
POST OFFICE BOX 764
COLUMBIA, S. C. 29218

May 28, 1982

Mr. H. R. Denton, Director

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Re: V. C. Summer Nuclear Station - Unit 1
NRC Docket No. 50-395 - Construction
Permit Extension

Dear Mr. Denton:

On November 26, 1980, South Carolina Electric & Gas
Company on behalf of itself and as agent for the South
Carolira Public Service Authority, beinjg holders of
Construction Permit No. CPPR-94 (issued March 21, 1973, and
amended January 30, 1979, to extend the completion date
from January 1, 1978, to December 31, 1980), requested a
further extension of the "latest completion date" pursuant
to 10 CFR 50.55 (b) until June 30, 1982.

The requested extension date is fast approaching, and a
decision by the Atomic Safety and Licensing Board on the
issuance of an operating license is pending, with no
assurance that it will be issued in time to permit the
staff to issue an operatirg license prior to the June 30,
1982, date previously requested. Therefore, prudence
dictates that the "latest completion date"™ requested on
November 26, 1980, be amended to provide a margin for
potential delays beyond June 30, 1982, and thus avoid the
need for further requests.

We ask that the "latest completion date" be extended to
December 31, 1982, and that our request of November 26,
1980, be deemed to be amended to reflect this date.
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Three (3) signed originals and thirty-seven (37) copies
of this letter amending our November 26, 1980, request for
construction permit extension are provided for your use.

Very truly yours,

7 E Tk

T. C. Nichols, Jr.
Senior Vice President
Power Operations

SWORN to before me this

23{1% day of May, 1982

(L.S.)

Notary Public for South Carolina

My Commission expires:_,é%lj{ /9;,/9§QL




